AUGUST 11, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by President, Andrew Dale.

Members Present: Andrew Dale, Linda Gray, Andrew Popp, Qiana Clemens and Secretary Jim Mochal.
Others present: Chief Robert Mead, Attorney Mark Ervin.

Approval of July 14, 2022 minutes: Andrew Popp moved to accept minutes as presented, seconded by
Linda Gray. July 14,2022 minutes were accepted with a unanimous vote.

Business from Fire Chief, Robert Mead

Chief Mead requested for the Fire Merit Commission to accept the appointment of Kevin Gibson as
the Fire Department Cartographer. Jim Mochal made a motion to accept the appointment, seconded
by Andrew Popp. Appointment carried by unanimous vote.

Business from Attorney Mark Ervin: No new business.
Old Business:

Evaluation Task Force

Commissioners Linda Gray and Andrew Popp presented The Muncie Fire Department’s Yearly
Evaluation and the Muncie Fire Department’s Probationary Firefighter Evaluation for evaluation and
consideration. Much conversation ensued from the Commissioners and those present in attendance
from the audience. After much discussion, a motion was made by Andrew Popp, to have an Executive
Committee meeting one hour prior to next months regular meeting, to further discuss the
forementioned evaluations. This motion was seconded by Jim Mochal and accepted by unanimous
vote.

Commitment to Confidentiality
Qiana Clemens mentioned that the process to ensure confidentiality was ongoing.

New Business: No new business

Motion to adjourn made by Quiana Clemens at 6:40 PM, seconded by Linda Gray, with unanimous
vote to accept.



